
Conclusions of XI Regional Conference on Cadastre and Spatial Data Infrastructure, 

City of Budva 29-31 May 2018 

 

1.) Participants of the Conference expressed gratitude on well organised XI Regional 

Conference on Cadastre and Spatial Data Infrastructure held on 29-31 May 2018 in City 

of Budva, and special thanks to Real Estate Administration of Montenegro, and Director 

Mr. Dragan Kovačević  

2.) All cadastral agencies in their presentations presented their activities on the field of 

cadastre and spatial data infrastructure and pointed out the importance of correct, safe 

and reliable geospatial data for the land administration sector and economy in general. 

3.) By analysing presented and planned activities they were noticed same strategic goals, 

but also difference in preparation and realization of projects which points to 

cooperation, taking experiences and learning lessons. 

4.) The importance of past cooperation with international associations and institutions and 

need to expand cooperation were pointed out, all in order to acquire standards, 

experience and knowledge, as well as direct support in the preparation and 

implementation of the projects. The Cadastral Agency expresses gratitude to all donors, 

international institutions and associations, hoping for further successful co-operation. 

5.) Next Regional Conference will be held in Bosnia and Herzegovina, in organisation of 

the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs in June 2019. 

 


